
→​ ​Virtual Learning Expectations ←   
 
➔ Before joining our Zoom meeting, find a quiet place without any 

distractions to set up your device. 
 

➔ I will only accept students into the Zoom from the waiting room with a 
name that I recognize. When you join the Zoom meeting please use 
your first and last name to be identified. Nicknames and alias will NOT 
be accepted into the zoom meeting; I need to know who is present in 
the Zoom.  
 

➔ Once you enter the Zoom room remember this is a learning 
environment and all students are expected to follow the student code of 
conduct. Any inappropriate comments or remarks will be directed to 
your parent/guardian and the principal. It could also lead to your video 
feature being disabled or you being removed from the Zoom room.  
 

➔ Your attention should remain on the teacher or speaker throughout the 
meeting. Treat others online as your wish to be treated in person.  
 

➔ All microphones will be muted upon entering the meeting. To ask a 
question, you will click on the "raise hand" button, which will alert me 
that you have something to say. Your mic will then be unmuted for your 
question. In order to get the raise your hand feature, click on 
“participants” in the lower section of your Zoom chat. In the 
“participants” window you can then select “raise hand.”  
 

➔ The chat is strictly for questions. The purpose of having this space is 
learning. 
 

➔ Taking photos of the screen or recording the meeting is prohibited. You 
will have digital access to lesson content.  
 

➔ The Live Zoom is for student learning/questions. If a parent has a 
question, I ask that you please contact me through email or request an 
individual Zoom meeting.  
 

Thank you! 


